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ARBA 2012 NATIONAL YOUTH T-SHIRT DESIGN CONTEST 
 

PURPOSE 
Each year T-shirts are provided all Royalty and Judging contestants at the annual ARBA Convention.  These shirts are 
unique and highly sought after memorabilia.  Part of the uniqueness is that the artwork imprinted has been provided 
by an ARBA youth.   

 

RULES 
1 All artwork must be suitable for a front design of a T-shirt   
2 Two Categories of designs are needed (1) youth participant and (2) youth contest volunteer  
3 All artwork must be original signed works submitted on white paper sized 8.5x11 up to 11x14 inches.  

Computer generated artwork may be submitted on storage media with the hard copy of the submitted work  
4 Pencil drawings, line drawings, grayscale sketches, etc. will be accepted, either hand or computer generated.  

No photographic artwork!  
5 Artwork must include: a rabbit and a cavy; the organizational name “ARBA” or “American Rabbit Breeders 

Association”; the theme of this year’s convention “Back to the Heartland”; the location and dates of the 
convention “Wichita, KS, Oct. 27-31, 2012”.  If the artwork is for category 2, contest volunteer, the 
artwork must also include: “Volunteer”.           

6 Winners will be announced at the Youth Banquet at the National Convention.  Contestants need not be present 
to win.  

7 All artwork submitted becomes the property of the ARBA Youth Committee and will not be returned.  Entries 
must include your name, address, age, phone number, and ARBA member number on the backside of 

Artwork. 
 

ENTRY PROCEDURES 
Entries should be mailed to the ARBA Youth Chairperson and must be postmarked by July 1, 2012.  Postal or 
electronic mail submissions will be accepted for this contest.   

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO THESE 2011 T-SHIRT SPONSORS 

Koenig's Kountry Supplies 

Bass Equipment Company 
Pen Pal 

Evans Software Services 
ADM Alliance Nutrition 

Heinold Feeds 

MSRBA Michigan State Rabbit Breeders Association Inc. 
 

If you represent a business or organization that would like to become a sponsor, please send correspondence to the 
Youth Committee Chairperson at the address at the top of the page.  Thank you once again to the above sponsors. 

 


